
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I can’t believe we are heading into the final week of term next week! Year 6 have had a wonderful time 

canoeing the River Severn, Year 4 have impressed me with their performance on the Ukulele and there has 

been a bit of excitement amongst the children on Thursday and Friday, with the Euros final on Sunday 

night!  

You will have had a Parentmail today with a letter about new classes and reports. Your child will have a 

letter with them today with their new class teacher highlighted on it.  

We have various messages, notices and goodbyes below in the newsletter this week.  

I hope everyone enjoys the last week of term.  

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

 UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

 

Logistics: 

We need to do some furniture moving next week in preparation for September. 

From Wednesday afternoon, the current Year 5 will be based in the wooden building. They can be 

collected from outside that building at the end of the day Wednesday and dropped and collected there on 

Thursday and Friday.  

Wrap around care will all be based in the main school building next year. Children who were being dropped 

off and collected from the wooden building need to be dropped off and collected from the Year 5 and 6 

doors from Wednesday afternoon.  

 

Non-uniform day: 

Next Friday is non-uniform day. No charge.  

 

  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

St Peter’s CE Primary School 

Bratton 



Goodbyes next week:  

We are saying some very sad goodbyes at the end of next week....  

Miss Kelsey Badley, who has been teaching Year 2 for the last two years leaves us to take up a new 

teaching post at Lawley Academy.  

Miss Katie Row, teaching assistant in Year 4, has been offered a very exciting opportunity in France, so will 

be moving across the channel, starting a new role and taking on a house renovation project!  

Mr Callum Graybrook, our sports coach, will be leaving us to coach in another school.  

We thank all of them for everything they have brought to us at St Peter’s and wish them every success and 

happiness in their new roles.  

 

Monday 12th July: 

You may or may not be aware that there is a football match on Sunday night which is causing a little 

excitement for some families!  

Should your child be watching the match we have decided to be a little more flexible on Monday morning 

and will keep our registers open until 10am so the children can sleep in a little later and not come to school 

tired. If your child arrives before 10am they will be marked present and not late, but they will need to be 

brought in through the school office as the gates will be secured at normal times. If your child arrives after 

10am they will be late. 

PLEASE NOTE THIS CANNOT APPLY TO YEAR 6 PUPILS WHO ARE GOING ON THE SCHOOL TRIP. YEAR 6 YOU 

WILL NEED TO BE AT SCHOOL BY 9AM AS NORMAL. 

 

 Reception Emails: 

We have had technical difficulties with the Reception email account and we now have a new email address 

to contact Reception teachers. 

This is the new email address: Reception.year@taw.org.uk 

This replaces yearR.stpeters@taw.org.uk 

This is an email only for learning needs- any other issues please either call school (01952 387980) or 

contact school on stpeters.bratton@taw.org.uk 

 

Sunflower Competition: 

Please send a photo showing the height to stpeterssunflowers@gmail.com by Tuesday 13th July. 

 

Shrewsbury Grapevine: 

 

The Shrewsbury & Telford Family Grapevine Spring Online Edition 

This is the link for parents to access the Grapevine magazine online. 
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Blood bikes: 

 

 

Admaston Summer Fun: 

 



Online gaming safety: 

 

 

Thank you to the parents who have completed our online safety questionnaire. If you haven’t already, 

please complete Online Safety Questionnaire for Parents. - Google Forms.  This week we are looking at 

how to help your child use online games safely.  Please look at  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/online-gaming-advice/the-basics/ as this offers a lot of useful 

information including a guide to popular gaming slang and terminology.  

Encouraging your child to play online games with the sound streaming through the TV or device, rather 

than using headphones, is a way of keeping tabs on communication. If you need further support or help 

with online gaming please let school know by emailing the year group account. 

 

 

 

 

Child’s name Class Reason 

Isla R01 For always playing nicely and listening to instructions. Isla 

also eats her lunch well too!  

Sophie R02 For good listening and playing at lunchtime. Sophie is 

always sensible and kind to others. 

Simrit 1R1 For super behaviour at lunchtime and for showing great 

friendship. 

Oscar 1R2 For wonderful table manners and for complementing the 

kitchen team “Lunch was delicious, thank you!” Well done 

Oscar.  

Molly 2R1 For helping clear up a spillage at lunchtime. Thank you 

Molly for caring about your classroom! 

Daisy 2R2 For showing awareness of keeping safe at lunchtime. Daisy 

is also very organised and encourages her friends to join in 

with her play. 

Phoebe 3G1 For always offering help at lunchtime. Phoebe is always 

polite and friendly with a huge smile on her face 
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Shelby 3G2 For making a real effort to have positive playtimes and 

always using beautiful manners whilst lunch is being 

handed out.  

Tremaine 4G1 For being polite and patient and always offering Miss Lowe 

a helping hand.  

Evan 4G2 For always being ready to help with jobs and for having 

superb manners. 

Eva 501 For showing kindness when supporting a friend who 

needed first aid at lunchtime. Thank you Eva! 

Maise 502 For being very helpful and polite at lunchtime.  

Alice  601 For constantly modelling good manners and kindness in 

class. You are a credit, Alice! 

Conor 602 For showing respect, care and kindness to Mrs Lewis and 

his class. “What a week!” Well-deserved Conor! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Date Event 

Monday 12th July Year 6 – Cannock Chase Trip 

Friday 16th July End of term 

Thursday 2nd September PD Day 

Friday 3rd September PD Day 

Monday 6th September  Start of Autumn term 

Monday 25th October to Friday 
29th October 

Half term 


